
 
             Old Framlighamians’ Lodge 6646 

1948 – 2018 

70th Anniversary of our Consecration Meeting 

Saturday 14th April 2018 at The College 
 

Arrival 4:30 
Meeting 5 - 5:30 Meeting 
Tour of the College 
Reception Drinks 
Sit down meal 7:30 
 
If anyone is interested please contact Gary Duce (OF Lodge 6646 Secretary) on 
07850 350363 or gary.duce@btinternet.com 
 
Below is photo from the 40th Anniversary Meeting at the College 1988. 
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